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November 8, 2017 
 
 
Representative Matt Lehman 
200 W. Washington 
Indianapolis, IN 46204 
 
Re: NCOIL Model Consumer Protecting Towing Act 
 
Dear Representative Lehman: 
 
Thank you for your invitation to attend the NCOIL Annual Meeting in Phoenix, AZ. Due to several prior meeting commitments in 
Baltimore MD and Washington DC, TRAA will not be unable to attend.  
 
Please accept our formal request to remove the NCOIL Model Consumer Protection Towing Act from the Property & Casualty 
Committee meeting agenda during the annual meeting in Phoenix, AZ from November 16-19, 2017.  
 
A postponement will allow us the time to schedule a meeting between NCOIL and the towing industry to present our concerns 
and provide valuable input on the Model Towing Act. 
 
We hope you will consider our request for a postponement. Please contact the TRAA Office to coordinate a meeting between 
our organizations at your earliest convenience.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
President 
 

 
 
First Vice-President 
TRAA Legislative Advocacy Network™ Chairperson 
 
cc: William Melofchik- NCOIL Legislative Director 
       
 


